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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Someone I believe it was Ben Franklin, a famous early American said "the pen 
is mightier than the sword", well this pen tries not to be mightier but'only to try 
and bring all curneeds to your attention. Many many times as I have read articles 
in newspapers and other Association Bulletins that have been written by people who 
have a way with works and hpw we could use cn of these people. 

As school draws to a close once again, let me take this opportunity to thank 
each and every one of the drivers who have done such a fine job over the past year 
in overcoming the many obstacles placed in their way such as ice and snow, besides 
flat tires, broken drive shafts, not to mention those crazy drivers who ignore 
school bus signs and the flashing lights. 

Having a common need is supposed to draw people closer to—gether, well lets 
hope it so because if we ever needed to stick to —gether to accomplish something the 
time is now because we have the reason"Its called a BANK LOAN" and we shall have 
a beauty shortly. 

The new Workshop is about finished and we are borrowing the remainder of the 
money to finish paying the contractor and finish as much as possible aroung the 
building outside, so if the saying holds true, we all now have a common problem 
TO REPAY THIS LOAN. 

If each and everyone of us tries our best, then there is no doubt in my mind 
we will own the building free and clear in the not too distant future, but for now 
we can cut our costs somewhat if we have some volunteer help available to do some 
of the work outside the building. We will need help in the grading and planting of 
the lawn and some work to be done inside so if you would care to help some evening 
or a Saturday or such, lot us know so wo can set up some kind of a work program. 

We will also be looking for funiture for the lunch room, we need enough tables 
and chairs to seat fifty people so if anyone knows a Club or a group who would like 
to help furnish the lunch room, let us or better stilll.let them know about our 
needs. 

I will close for now with a thanks to all those who helped in the past school 
year and extend.my thanks to' those who are about to help. 

STANLEY WELSH, PRESIDENT 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

ATTENTION PLEASE 

HOLD this rectangle to your face and blow on it, if it turns green, 
call your physician. If it turns brown, see your dentist. If it 
turns purple, see your phyohiatrist. If it turns red, see your 
banker., If it turns black, call your lawyer and make a will. If it 
remains the same color, you are in good health, and there is no 
reason on earth why you should not be able to give a hand for some 
of the work that has to be done at the new Workshop. 

* * * * * * * * * * 2* * * * * * * * * * * * * 

LADIES AUXILIARY 

1. LADIES — kindly remember the donation boxes in the stores and try to renew 
them before the summer holidays. You can get coin wrappers at the bank and count 
and wrap it please, 

2. It has been quite some time since we've had an Auxiliary Meeting — mainly be—
cause of the so few that turn. up. I know that most of you are behind us but 
Katie and I don't like making all the decisions. There will be one maybe two very 
laortant Al3xiliary Neetiaws  ip September, a date hasn't been set yet but notices 
will be sent out in advance, (continued) 


